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IN THE MATTER OF An Investigation And Hearing 
Into Supply Issues And Power Outages On The 
Island Interconnected System. 
 

COMMENT REGARDING THE BOARD’S LETTER OF 
DECEMBER 23, 2014 

 
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building  
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040  
St. John's, NL  
A1A 562  
 
ATTENTION: Ms. Cheryl Blundon  
Director of Corporate Services & Board Secretary  

 

December 24, 2014 
 

Dear Ms. Blundon, 

In your letter of December 22, 2014 addressed to Mr. Geoffrey Young, you made reference to two (2) 

RFIs from GRKL which have not yet received response. 

I write simply to point out that there are in fact three (3) such RFIs: GRK-NLH-60, -63 and -67.  Hydro’s 

Batch 30 Status Report dated December 17 clearly indicates that these three (3) RFIs remain 

unanswered.  To the best of our knowledge, no further responses have been filed since December 17. 

Very sincerely yours, 

 

Charles O’Brien 


